From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

To: amendments
Subject: Making a submission Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 6:57:18 AM

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Melissa

Last name

Vella

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

No

Email

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



The quarry is going to have a huge negative impact on Wallan and Beveridge towns. The
traffic and truck usage on the Hume highway already costs residents time and money and
increasing the trucks going into these towns would only increase. The noise and dust

pollution would ruin our beautiful towns. It must not go ahead.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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Engage Victoria. If you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at
contact@engage.vic.gov.au.
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